Brothers hired as
association manager

The Nation’s Capital Area USBC
Association (NCAUSBCA) has
announced that Ray Brothers
of Alexandria has been hired as
association manager.

NCAUSBCA was formed as a
result of a merger between the
Nation’s Capital Area Bowling
Association (NCABA), the Wash-
ington, D.C. Area Women's
Bowling Association, and the
Vir-Mar District Junior Bowling
Association.

In his new paosition, Brothers,
who is accountable to the
NCAUSBCA board of directors
and USBC Headquarters, will
hire a staff and be responsible for
the day-to-day management of
the association and compliance
with the USBC Bylaws and
Association Policy Manual. His
duties will include the ordering of
association supplies from USBC
Headquarters and the retention
of association records.

Brothers joined the NCABA
board in 1981 and became fifth
vice president two years later,
advancing through the chairs
to the presidency for the 1988-
89 season. Following his term
in office, he became assistant
secretary (later renamed assistant
executive director) and served
in that post until 1995 when
he succeeded Leonard Ray as
executive director, a position he
held through the recent merger
process.

Brothers requests that individ-
uals interested in joining the staff
should forward a brief résumé to
him at the association office.




